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THESE ARE DRAFT MINUTES. THEY ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND RESTRICTED TO MEMBERS 
OF THE SECURITY SUB-COMMITTEE, THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE AND THE DAILY 
MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE. THEY ARE SUBJECT TO RATIFICATION BY THE SUB- 
COMMITTEE AT ITS NEXT MEETING. 

DRAFT MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE SECURITY SUB-COMMITTEE HELD AT THE 
WORLD TRADE CENTRE ON 25 FEBRUARY 1992 AT 14H00 

PRESENT: N Pretorius 
G Ramasodi 
J Venter 
R Mampane 
R Shaik 
L Nembambula 
M Morobe 
J Love 

F Fouche (WTC) 

M Symonds (Minutes) 

APOLOGIES LV Ntsubane 

L Opening remarks 

11 Welcome to all and welcome to Mr Fouche of the World Trade Centre. 

1.2 Apologies from Mr LV Ntsubane. 

2. Minutes 

2.1 Ratification and adoption 

All points of the minutes of the Security Sub-committee meeting held on 18 February 1992 

are correct. 

2.2 Matters arising 

2.2.1 Firearms - Col J Venter has undertaken to speak to the Commissioner of, 

Police. It was further agreed by Mr Shaik and Col Venter that this question 
should be resolved by CODESA II. 

2.2.2 Stipend ht that is required is a Certificate of Service. Ground Staff will 
be paid R6O per day, and Supervisors R70. 

This was acceptable to both Col Venter and Mr Mampane. 
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2.3 Progress report 

2.3.1 
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Code of Conduct - The DMC has not responded to this, owing to work 
load. Mr Shaik has suggested that another letter be sent to them in this 

regard. Mr Morobe is to send such a letter through his office. 

Combi/Transport - Col Venter and Mr Mampane were unable to meet with 

Mr Du Plooy. Mr Du Plooy has said that Security cannot be given a bus for 
its own uses and that members of Security should make use of the existing 
transport system. 

This was unacceptable and it was requested that the matter be taken up by 
Mr Morobe through the Management Committee. 

Post - The system of screening the post in the X-ray machine has only been 
carried out once so far and there has been no further need for it. However, 

this system will be used whenever necessary. Col Venter made the 
suggestion that staff, or anyone related to CODESA, who receive suspicious 

mail should not hesitate to bring it to Security for screening. 

Letter to WTC - Mr Fouche noted that Security at side door was slack and 
he furthermore stated that this had also been pointed out to him by other 
tenants, whom he claimed were Conservative Party supporters. 

Col Venter and Mr Mampane took note of Mr Fouche’s complaints with 
regard to slackness and suggested that Supervisors be more vigilant and visit 
the various points more often. 

It was noted with disapproval that Mr Fouche had not brought the fact that 
certain tenants were Conservative Party supporters to the notice of Security 
sooner. 

It was further requested that Mr Fouche supply Cpt Pretorius with the 
names of the tenants who are regarded as Conservative Party supporters, so 
that they can be checked. 

Letter from WTC dated 25 February 1992 - This letter was noted. The 
problem to which the letter was referring was however resolved, once it had 

been brought to the attention of the relevant people. 

Strong objection to the tone of the letter was noted and Mr Morobe was 
requested to object officially to this. 

There being no further business, the meeting was closed. 

  
 


